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At the present time work is progressing on schedule. The roof is slated to be complete mid- to 
late next week, i.e., Sept. 17th – 19th, as long as the weather holds.  Once the roof is on the 
building will be completely watertight and the floor of the second floor can be completed.   
The kindergarten rooms will be ready for occupation when the floor of the second floor is 
ready.  Again, depending on the weather, we are hoping for the end of September/first week of 
October.   Teaching and learning in those classes located in the gym and library is continuing 
just as it is in all classes.  If you have any questions, please be sure to call the office and I will 
return your call as soon as possible.   Thank you, Lynne Cohen. 
   
 

 


